
 
 

 
 

 
Aug 31(Mon)  

to Sep 2(Wed), 2020 

 
 
 
Dear participants, 
 
 
 
We would like to express our cordial gratitude to your kind cooperation towards the 61st Annual 
Meeting of the Japanese Society of Neurology, which took place in Okayama.  
 
I hope we could have real meeting in the next year. 
We hope to keep in touch with you for our future collaboration and cooperation for the 
development of this field. 
 
Thank you again and give our best regards to your family and colleagues. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Koji Abe, M.D., Ph.D 
Congress President 
The 61st Annual Meeting of the Japanese Society of Neurology 
Professor and Chairman 
Deartment of Neurology,Okayama University Medical School 


